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We need your help! Now that the Sustainability
Office has completed the
application renewal, the League of
American Bicyclists would like to hear what you
all have to say about the current bicycele programs,
facilities, and amenities on our campus. We'll

receive this feedback anonymously later to help
identify areas of growth.

If you think of any other bicycle advocates, please
send this survey to them as welll

The survey will close on Monday, Nov. 30.

THANKS SO MUCH FOR YOUR ASSISTANCE WITH
EARNING THIS RECOGNITION. WE TRULY
APPRECIATE YOU TAKING THE TIME TO DO THIS.
YOUR ASSISTANCE IS INVALUABLE IN HELPING US
EARN THIS IMPORTANT RECOGNITION.

SURVEY LINK



https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BFU2020
https://www.bikeleague.org/university

